
Nomination Papers will be Available to Prospective Candidates 
by Appointment Only (at least 24 hours in advance).

Contact the City Clerk’s Office at:
1-818-597-7303 or krodrigues@ci.agoura-hills.ca.us 

The Agoura Hills nomination period begins on 
Monday, July 13, 2020, and closes on Friday, August 7, 2020,

unless an incumbent does not file, then the 
nomination period will extend to August 12, 2020.

The City Clerk’s Office will be open, by appointment only, to issue or file              
nomination papers for the upcoming November 3, 2020, election, as follows:

8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. (Monday – Thursday) 
8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. (Friday) 

PUBLIC NOTICE - City of Agoura Hills 
General Municipal Election – Nomination Period Hours*
*Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, City Hall is closed until further notice. 

Posted: July 8, 2020, by Kimberly M. Rodrigues, City Clerk/Elections Official 
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